
MINNESOTA BOARD OF TEACHING 


March 27, 2013 

Dr. Genella Stubrud, Interim Dean 
Dr. Paul Spies, Faculty 
School ofUrban Education 
Metropolitan State University 

Dear Drs. Stubrud and Spies: 

I am pleased to inform you that on March 15, 2013 the Board of Teaching took the 
following action related to the acceptance of the School ofUrban Education's 2013 
Interim Compliance Report: 

"to grant full continuing approval through June 30, 2018 to Metropolitan State 
University to prepare persons for Mi'!nesota teacher licensure. 

The next onsite evaluation visit will occur in spring 2018 

Thank you for your continued compliance to the Board of Teaching standards. 

Sincerely, 

I } /J(A· ,_ . 
~~ 

Karen Balmer, Executive Director 

Cc: JoAnn Van Aemum, Teacher Education Specialist 
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